
4/7/2021

To Whom It May Concern,

At this time, I am officially notifying you that I will not accept the School Board Elected position for the 
Harlem School District. While I have enjoyed my time working within the community, it has now become 
a conflict of interest for me to accept this seat. 

Deepest Regret,

Patti Lawrence

Patricia Lawrence


